
Hello, my name is Victoria (Tori) Scott. I was a student at Eastland 

Performance Academy for seven years, and I now attend The Wellington 

School. During my time at Eastland Performance Academy, I developed 

skills such as working with my peers and staying on top of tasks. 

 

I selected Wellington because of the college prep curriculum, and the 

small class sizes stood out to my family and me. I wanted a place where 

I could grow and learn. Wellington fits that criteria. 

 

Since beginning my time at Wellington, I have found that I enjoy the 

small classes. I feel like I learn better when there are a small number of 

people in the classroom. I also like the fact that teachers have office 

hours. During office hours, I can ask questions about any homework 

problems and assignments. 


